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Comments: | live in Utah and have personally witnessed the continued degradation of public lands over the years
as a result of livestock grazing. If | am not mistaken, the Forest Service has known about this since the 1920's
when it studied the effects of cattle grazing in Zion. Now is the time to stop this completely. The Forest Service
does not need to subsidize the cattle ranchers who also have a history of not following the existing rules and not
paying what is due. The wilderness needs to remain the wilderness and the Forest Service doesn't need to come
down on the wrong side of history of this issue.



